
 

Westminster Crier 

 

 

New Signage 

Two spaces are now dedicated as office business parking spots.  Dedicated office parking will run 

Monday through Friday from 9 am- 5 pm.  Please be considerate and leave these spaces for that 

use. 

 

Lakes and Irrigation Reminder 

Please remember to reset your sprinkler clock timers for daylight savings time.  Make sure that 

clock is the current time so your sprinklers go on at the correct time.   

 

Board Meetings 

March 31st is now a regular monthly board meeting.  It will start at 4:30 in the community center. 

 

The annual meeting has been moved to April 21st starting at 4:30 . 

Please mark your calendars accordingly. 

 

Driving through the community and off golf course 

All vehicles including golf carts need to stop at stop signs.  There have been a few near misses 

involving carts with  cars, bicycles, and people especially in the areas of hole one and nine. 

Let's all be considerate of each other before someone gets injured. 

 

Casino Night 

There were around  130 people who attended casino night, with 46 workers ( thanks for 

helping).  A good time was had by all 

 

 

 
 

 

 



New Chairs and wall storage rack 

Reminder 

The sign out sheet for borrowing tables and chairs is in the Billiards room.  Tables and chairs can not be 

signed out if there is a party or meeting scheduled.  Before borrowing tables or chairs, check the 

Community calendar to see if there is a party or meeting scheduled.  Party and meeting dates are also 

on the sign out sheet.  Limit your use to 3 days, the day you pick them up, the day you need them and 

the day you bring them back 

 
 

 

 

Red Sox- Rays Game 

Baseball games are cancelled so obviously no Red Sox/Rays game on  March 19.   Proceeds will still go to 

the American Cancer Society unless you request a refund.  If you would like all or any portion of your 

money back, please contact either Rick Bidwell or Vivian Phillips -- whomever you bought your tickets 

from 

Some Helpful Info from the CDC- 

about Coronavirus 

Older adults and people who have severe underlying chronic medical conditions like heart or lung 

disease or diabetes seem to be at higher risk for developing more serious complications from COVID-19 

illness. 

This virus spreads mainly person to person or with respiratory droplets that can land on any surface that 

you may then touch.   

 

Since there is no vaccine for the virus, the best way to keep from contracting it is to avoid being 

exposed to it! 

 

Wash your hands for 20 seconds OFTEN with soap and water OR a hand sanitizer 

 

Avoid touching your face- nose and mouth areas.   

 

Put distance between you and other people- especially those who are sick 

Think twice about going to large venues where there will be many people 

 

We all like to socialize but STAY HOME if you are sick 

 



Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you cough or sneeze, OR cough or sneeze into your 

elbow, then wash your hands immediately afterwards, and throw away the tissue 

 

Only people who are sick OR are caring for a sick person should wear a face mask. 

 

Clean and disinfect surfaces often- door knobs, PHONES, tables, countertops, keyboards and mice, 

IPADs, toilets, faucets, light switches, car hardware, steering wheel, etc 

 

Make your own household bleach solution, by mixing  5 tablespoons bleach with a gallon of 

water.  Make sure this does NOT splash in your eyes! 

 

Never mix bleach with another type of cleaner 

 

Alcohol solutions should have 70% or more alcohol 

 

Use the grocery store apps or fast pick up if you do not want to be in a grocery store. 

 

MORE Helpful information can be found on the CDC's (Center for Disease Control)  web site 

 

 

 

Lee County Safety Tips 

Spring time is the perfect time to review home safety 

1. Check the batteries in your smoke alarms and carbon monoxide detectors. 

  

2. Check your burglar alarm system sensors to make sure they are working properly. 

  

3. Update your personal information such as codes and passwords on all accounts, including your alarm 

company, online accounts, etc. 

  

4. Reset your timers for interior and exterior lighting. 

  

5. Check window and sliding glass door locks to ensure they are not worn out and are working well. 

  

6. Check and properly dispose of unused or expired medication by dropping off at your nearest Sheriff’s 

Office sub-station or headquarters. 

  

7. Plan and practice a home escape in the event of an emergency. Be sure to designate a safe meeting 

place outside. 

  

8. Check the outside of your home to make sure shrubbery isn’t blocking your view from windows and 

entryways. Overgrown bushes attract burglars. 



  

9. Sign up for Nextdoor at www.nextdoor.com. 

  

10. Consider having a Crime Prevention Specialist speak at a community meeting. 

 

 

The next regular Crier will be published after the board meeting on March 31 

http://www.nextdoor.com/

